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MCK Housing seeking further 
feedback   

  
(Kahnawake – 13, Tsothohrhkó:wa/January 2022) 
 
The Housing Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is 
conducting a follow-up survey to the first one sent in December 2021. 
This new survey seeks input from current and former Housing clients 
on their experiences, as well as the community’s perspective on 
potential services, and their general feedback on the direction that 
should be considered for the future of housing in the community.  
  
The survey begins today and will remain open until Friday, January 
28th at 4pm. 
  
The survey, which should take an estimated five to ten minutes to 
complete, includes space for comments or suggestions. All survey 
submissions are completely anonymous and confidential. 
  
Those wishing to participate can click here. The Housing Unit sincerely 
appreciates your interest in this important matter. 
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